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Dear JSE Stakeholder 

 

Please note that the Financial Sector Conduct Authority (FSCA) has published communication with important 

information regarding the Securities Sector Risk Assessment and Immediate Outcome 4: Preventative Measures on its 

official website.  

  

The FSCA has requested that the exchange inform their authorised users of the attached publication and to share the 

link below: 

https://www.fsca.co.za/Regulatory%20Frameworks/Pages/AMLCFT.aspx 

 

Should members have any questions regarding this Market Notice they may contact Yekeen Hutheram in the JSE Market 

Regulation Division at yekeenh@jse.co.za or 011 520-7893 

 

 

 

This Market Notice is available on the website at https://clientportal.jse.co.za/communication/jse-market-notices 

 

 

Number: 123A/2022 

Relates to: 
  Equity Market 

  Equity Derivatives Market 

  Commodity Derivatives Market 

  Currency Derivatives Market 

  Interest Rate Derivatives Market 

  Bond Market 

  Bond ETP Market 

 

Date: 11 March 2022 

  

SUBJECT: 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT THE FINANCIAL ACTION TASK FORCE (“FATF”) 

MUTUTAL EVALUATION OF SOUTH AFRICA IN RELATION TO IMMEDIATE OUTCOME 4: 

PREVENTATIVE MEASURES 

  

Name and Surname: Johnathan Cawood 

Designation: Senior Manager - Member Supervision and Enforcement 
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